CHARLIE BROWN CHRISTMAS INFORMATION SHEET

We will be holding auditions for the THIRD ANNUAL PRODUCTION OF A CHARLIE BROWN
CHRISTMAS. The production is open to any SMOS student in grades 4th through 8th. This
includes any parish students who are homeschooled. No one will be turned away. Auditions
are for placement only.

AUDITION DATES: Auditions will be held on Saturday, October 19th at 1:00 PM in the Church
Hall. Callbacks will be on Sunday, October 20th at 1:00 PM in the Church Hall. If interested,
please email zvonderhaar@gmail.com with “CBC” in the subject line for the link to the sign-up
sheet and audition materials.

ROLES AVAILABLE: There are 11 SPEAKING CHARACTERS in our production. We are
adding a SINGING CHORUS and a NATIVITY VIGNETTE that adds many non-speaking parts.

AUDITION INFORMATION: Everyone will be asked to sing HARK, THE HERALD ANGELS
SING. The music director will accompany. Anyone wanting a speaking role will be asked to
memorize a short paragraph. (I will have the paragraph on a card for students to hold in case
they need assistance. NO STRESS!) Music and monologue will be provided upon signing up
for the audition time slot.

SHOW DATES: December 13 @ 7:00 PM, December 14 @ 7:00 PM, and December 15 @
2:00 PM in the Church Hall.

REHEARSALS: All Rehearsals will be in the Church Hall on Sundays from 1:00 - 3:00 starting
October 27. The singing chorus will not be rehearsing every week, so those with busy
schedules may be able to participate. Tech week we will be adding rehearsals on 12/10, 12/11,
and 12/12 from 5:30-7:30 PM. There will be NO REHEARSAL on December 1.

MORE INFORMATION: For questions or more information, please contact Zoe Vonder Haar at
zvonderhaar@gmail.com with “CBC” in the subject line. This has been a dream project of mine
for several years now, and with the support of Fr. Vien, it is coming true. | look forward to
introducing the students to these beloved characters and making this classic an annual tradition
at SMOS.

Thank you for your interest,

DIRECTOR: Zoe Vonder Haar
MUSIC DIRECTOR: Steve Neale
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